NRE PDR

July 26, 1985

MEMGRANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director, NRR
James M. Taylor, Director, IE
James G. Keppler, Regional Administrator, RIII
C. J. Heltemes, Jr., Director, AEOD
Carlton C. Kammerer, Director, CA
Raymond F. Fraley, Executive Director, ACRS

FROM: C. E. Rossi
Leader of the NRC Team on
the Davis-Besse Event

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF THE TRANSCRIPTS CONCERNING THE
JUNE 9, 1985 LOSS OF FEEDWATER EVENT AT DAVIS-BESSE

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the transcripts taken by the Team
during its evaluation of the loss of feedwater event at Davis-Besse on June 9,
1985. These transcripts and other background information and references have
been placed in the Public Document Room and may be obtained th oigh Document
Control Services.

This information may be useful to you in any followup activitiesr related to
the event.

s |
C. E. Rossi

Leader of the NRC Team on
the Davis-Besse Eventi
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